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Bracewell’s Richard Whiteley recently spoke with Construction Dive reporter 
Kim Slowey on COVID-19 liability waiver use as part of “The Dotted Line” 
series, which takes an in-depth look at the complex legal landscape of the 
construction industry.

“They [liability waivers] will all be changed by this worldwide pandemic,” 
Whiteley said. “There will be … indemnities and waivers and limitations 
based on infections and all of that. So, this has changed contracts into the 
future forever.”

Click here to read more from Construction Dive.
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